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The Bridgewater Public Library Board of Trustees is excited to once again be participating in 

Bridgewater's Christmas on the Common on Sunday December 4, 2022. Last year, with the 

support of the Library Director and staff, the Trustees were able to collect, wrap, and give away 

over 350 gently used books for all ages. The Trustees and library staff are in the process of 

collecting and wrapping books for this year's table. Please stop by and see us at Christmas on 

the Common to pick your free book to snuggle up with during the holiday season. You can also 

stop by the library during normal business hours to borrow books for free. We look forward to 

seeing you! 

 

 

  

“The only thing that you absolutely have to know is the location of the library.” -Albert Einstein  

 


